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25 July 2012

Our ref: CCF/84/R87.10/¢765.12
Subject: Your request concerning Mr. Osio Zamora

Dear Ms Grossman‘

Further to our previous correspondence, we would like to inform vou that the procedure
described in our letter of & September 2011 has been applied to the processing your reguest
concerning your client, Mr. Osio Zamora. The Commission has therefore examined all the
information and documents you provided in support of your complaint.

A note was included in INTERPOL’s files to specify that the information concerning Mr. Osio
Zamora was being checked by the Commission.

The General Secretariat and the INTERPOL National Central Bureau in Venezuela were
consulted on several occasions.

In tight of the information available to it, the Commission considered that the information
about your client in INTERPOL’s files raised doubts as to compliance with the applicable rules.
Following the Commission’s recommendation, INTERPOL initially removed the extract from the red
notice published for your client from INTERPOL’s website and blocked access by INTERPOL’s
member canntries ta the information concerned.

After re-examining alt the information available to it, at its 83" session (May 2012), the
Commission finally considered that the case against your client was predominantly political in
nature, and consequently fetl within the scope of Article 3 of Interpol’s Constitution. Following the
Commission’s recommendation, the information challenged concerning Mr. Osio Zamora was deleted
from INTERPOL ’s files

Yours sincerely,

A

-

Secretariat to the Commission
for the control of INTERPOL’s files

Sandra A. Grossiman
Grossman Law, LLC
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